Michele King

From: Santa Clara Valley Water <system-generated@valleywater.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2024 9:30 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: SCVWD Agenda Comment Form

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Submitted on Tue, 01/09/2024 - 9:29 AM

Submitted values are:

Name

Supervisor Susan Ellenberg, Board Presid

Address

70 W. Hedding Street San Jose, California. 95110

Email

susan@susanellenberg.com

Agency, Business or Group (if applicable)

Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors

Board Meeting Date

2024-01-09

Agenda Item Number

3.4

I would like to

Express Support

Comment Form

Dear Honorable Members of the Valley Water District Board of Directors:

I am pleased to submit this letter of support for Vice Chair Keegan's election as the next Chair of the Board at the Valley Water District. I have worked with Barbara Keegan for many years and have witnessed firsthand her governing style. She is an excellent communicator, collaborative, and, as an engineer, she can literally and figuratively build bridges.

On a more serious note, I am hopeful that this Board will elect Vice Chair Keegan as the next Chair at this reorganization meeting. Representation matters. As an environmentalist, a feminist, and an engineer, Vice Chair Keegan is a perfect balance of analytical, practical, and thoughtful and would be a great leader in this next year. Please vote Barbara Keegan for Chair of the Valley Water District Board of Directors this morning/afternoon.

Sincerely, Susan Ellenberg, President Board of Supervisors County of Santa Clara